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Instructions: To assist with ADEQ’s processing of your comments, please complete the following table and email your comments to stormwater@azdeq.gov. You may also mail this comment form to:
Arizona Department of Environmental Quality
Stormwater Unit 5415 A-1
1110 W. Washington Street, Phoenix, AZ 85007

[bookmark: _GoBack]For consideration, comments must be postmarked or received before 5 p.m. on Dec. 20, 2019.

Construction General Permit Reissuance Comment Form


	Name or Organization:

	Section Number
	Comment or Concern
	How can we make it better?
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